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COUNCIL  20th September 2017 

 

NOTICE OF MOTION – AFFORDABLE HOUSING   
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor C. J. Bloore:  
 
“Council notes the shortage of affordable homes in the Bromsgrove District.  
 
Council notes the challenges facing Bromsgrove District Council in attracting and 
retaining young people in the local area due to local above average housing 
prices. 
 
Council notes the challenging local private renting situation in the Bromsgrove 
District area. 
 
Council believes it should be an integral part of the Council’s Economic Strategy 
to best ensure a housing market that meets our economic needs. 
 
Council resolves to ensure that on developments of over fifteen dwellings or 
more a minimum of 40% of units should be affordable.” 
 
 
 
 
 


